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English… This week in English we have been 

writing a book review about ‘Lost and 

Found’ by Oliver Jeffers. We have focused 

on including conjunctions (but, so, or, and, 

because) into our verbal and written 

sentences to make them longer and more 

detailed by playing lots of games. The 

children wrote in the first person to 

explained their views and opinions about 

the book and also gave it a star rating. 

 
 

 
 

 

Phonics 

Our sounds this week were: ay, ea, ie, ou 

Our words this week were: all, so, made, time, there 

Our words of the week for next week are:  this, have, some, one, it’s 

 

 

Dates 

15th and 16th March- Parents Evening (this will 
be face to face) 
18th March- Comic Relief (dress up in red and 
crazy hair) 
25th March- Premier Enrichment Day (PE kit) 
28th March- Jade class café at 2pm 
30th March- Emerald class café at 2pm 
1st April- Last Day and Easter Hat Parade 
20th April- Back to School 
 
                         

Maths… This week we have been busy learning 

about weight. We brainstormed lots of 

vocabulary that we would use to describe 

different weights, used scales, measured the 

weight of objects using non-standard units 

(NSU’s) and made estimations/predictions 

about how many NSU’s it would take to make 

our scales balanced when an object was in 1 

side.  

 

                         
 

 

 

 

 

World Book Week. . . Thank you so much to the 

parents, carers and grandparents who came 

into Year 1 to share their favourite story with the 

children. It was so lovely to have you back in 

school and the children loved every minute of 

it.  We had a visit from a Mrs Hewitt from the 

Book Bugs and Dragon Tales bookshop in 

Norwich and made some bookmarks. Plus 

everyone looked amazing all dressed up on 

the Thursday                                                                     

 

 

Thank you so much for posting and 

sending in your child’s weekly Maths 

homework. If you could please continue to 

do so that would be great. It’s a valuable 

tool for us to see if there are any gaps in 

your child’s learning and if we need to 

revisit anything with them in school. Any 

questions we are always here to explain 

and help  

 
 

 

Music. . . This week we have introduced a 

tuned instrument to the children, a 

glockenspiel. It has been so lovely to 

explore the beater and how we need to 

be gentle when tapping each note. The 

children have learnt how to play notes d 

and e.  

 

 


